
Indoor Cricket Training Sunday 19th April

Written by Administrator
Thursday, 29 January 2015 01:00 - Last Updated Monday, 13 April 2015 10:18

It's that time of the year again. Almost without fail, as soon as the snow falls and the
temperatures drop it's time for the start of the weekly Pre-season training sessions to start.
As per the last few years, our training and practise will take place at 
Bathgate Academy Sports Hall
(BASH) on 
Sunday evenings
from 
7pm to 9pm.
We welcome along all 
returning and new players
to the club. These sessions are for players, and wannabe players of all ability, including
beginners, and this year we want to actively encourage 
young people from age 14 to 18
to come along and try out cricket.  Our selection of qualified coaching staff will be on hand ot
help out and to make the evening as much fun as possible.

  

Please feel free to pass on to as many people as you may think interested. We look forward to
seeing you there.
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